
Children of Prisoners Europe & Bryggan Riksorganisation 
warmly invite you to attend their joint conference:

Friday 22nd May 2015

www.childrenofprisoners.eu www.bryggan.a.se

Supporting children with imprisoned parents 
and their families:

Rights, Opportunities and Responsibilities

Operaterassen, Stockholm

Registration closes: 1 May 2015
Register online at www.childrenofprisoners.eu

Registration (incl. coffee + lunch):
Public: 149 Euro / 1495 Skr

Early bird tickets (deadline 17 April): 119 Euro / 1195 Skr

Affiliates of the COPE network: 69 Euro / 690 Skr 

For more information please contact:
info@bryggan.a.se // +46 850829310

In the year in which the UNCRC is due to become national law in Sweden, this 
international event will focus on the rights and needs of children affected by parental 
imprisonment. The conference will allow non profit organisations, child rights 
professionals and local authorities (social services, schools, police departments, 
correctional systems) to discuss, exchange and reflect through a series of talks 
focusing on supporting children with imprisoned parents. The conference calls for 
responsibility to be taken for these children by the various decisionmakers and 
policy-makers involved. In order to bring about change, these children need to be 

met where they are; in their schools, in their homes and in their communities. 

- Her Excellency, Ms. Coleiro Preca, President of Malta -
- The Office of the Ombudsman for Children, Sweden -

- Roundtable panel discussion featuring local authorities -

- International panorama presentations -


